
Dear Families, 
 
Gratitude. It doesn’t seem strong enough to 
communicate our feelings about our experience 
with UCP of the North Bay. We are the proud 
parents of a Cypress School alumni and one of 
the founding participants in the Marin Adult Day 
Program. We have been in the UCPNB family 
since 2011 and have many positive things to say about our time. What we think is most 
important is what our son Brooks has to say. He frequently talks fondly of staff, other peers, 
and activities he's participated in. He loves to say how “awesome” people or activities are and 
he’s always excited to spend time up at school or program. For him to communicate this 
independently is a very good thing.  

 
UCPNB has given Brooks the opportunity to experience a 
variety of activities we could have never imagined him doing, 
and loving. He has been free to be exactly who he is and 
has had the support to become the best version of himself. 
The UCPNB team is kind, accepting and meet our kids 
where they are.  
 
We feel well supported as parents and feel like the team at 
UCPNB is committed to partnering with us. We are thrilled to 
have been on the ground floor of the first Marin Adult Day 
Program and we’re excited to see it grow.  
 
None of this would be possible without the support of our 
community. We support UCPNB to pass on the great 
experience we’ve had AND to help insure the continuation 
and growth of all the programs. We invite you to join us with 
a year-end gift. 
 
Happy Holidays, 
 
Beth & Barry Silver  
 
 
 
 
 
 

To Support this and all the programs of UCP of the North Bay, CLICK HERE! 
 

https://ucpnb.networkforgood.com/projects/214403-2023-end-of-year-ask

